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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

Class 1 & 2 — 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm         

Class 3 & 4 — 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm       

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 97.3%     Class 2 — 97.5%     

Class 3 — 98.0%         Class 4 – 90.0%                    Whole School 95.5% 

Friday 5th November 2021 

Headteacher Awards for Politeness: 

Class 1: Layla and Emily W 

Class 2: All of Class 2 

Class 3: Spencer and Miles  

Class 4: Isaac and Noah 

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Evelyn   

Politeness Cup for this week is: Albie 

School News: 

School Photographs - Tempest photography will be in school in the morning on 
Monday. If you would like photos with young siblings please bring them to school 
from 8.30am. 

Sharon — our hardworking and kind cleaner/janitor, is braving the shave on 
Monday—November 8th. Seven years ago Sharon was diagnosed with cancer and 
told she would not make it to her 60th - she has!!! So as a thank you to all of 
those people who helped her on this journey to becoming 60, she is participating 
in a sponsored head shave. Please donate what you can for this very worthy 
cause: https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sharons-giving-page-1179 
or complete her sponsorship form in school. She is also organising some raffles.  

Bonfire Night Lunch – Thank you to Chartwells for providing a great bonfire 
theme lunch today, we hope the pupils enjoyed it. Look out for more theme 
dinners in the next few weeks.  

Flu Vaccine - A Dojo message has been sent out with information about the flu 
vaccination programme. Consent will need to be given online following the link 
provided. The vaccine will be given in school to all those who have consented on 
Thursday 25th November.  

100 Club - Congratulations to J&G and S. Marshall who have won the latest 100 
Club draw run by F.A.C.E.S. If anyone is interested in joining the 100 Club 
please contact the school office or any member of F.A.C.E.S.            S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 8th November 

School Photographs 

20 Is Plenty—St. Editha’s 
Church 3.30pm 

 

Tuesday 9th November 

 

 

Wednesday 10th 
November 

Staff Meeting 3.30pm 

 

Thursday 11th November 

 

 

Friday 12th November 

Celebration Assembly 

 



Class 1 News 

 

Class 2 news 
Class 2 has thoroughly enjoyed their first week back at school this week! 

Due to it being Bonfire Night at the weekend, the children in Class2 have been 
working super hard to create a senses poem all about Bonfire Night and fireworks. 

They thought about what they might hear, smell and see. They then put it all 
together to create some fantastic poems. 

Mr Shaw has been working with Class 2 this week and he has been very impressed 
with all of the children. He said that they were polite, kind and perfect role 

models! I am very proud of all of them!   

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo 
or email. 

It has been a glorious week in Class 1. The children have been exploring crisp, bright and 
sunny Autumn days. We explored how the trees had changed even more and enjoyed trying 
to find the largest leaf in school! We collected leaves and the children made leaf men of 
their own. 

We have been exploring what animals live in the woodlands and had a go at writing about 
them. We even thought about how those animals might move in the woodland as well during 
our Chuckle session on Tuesday. 

Next week we will be exploring Bonfire Night and Diwali. If you go to a Bonfire Night– it 
would be lovely if you could take pictures and upload them onto Tapestry and we can ex-
plore what fireworks they saw and how special they were. 

Reception have also started with their worded books this week linked very closely to our 
Phonics programme! Well done Reception! Miss Smith was very proud of Nursery and their 
Phonic work this week as well. Keep on reading Class 1! 

 



Class 3 News 
We are nearing the end of the Stone Age so are now looking even more closely at Skara 

Brae—a Neolithic Settlement in the Orkney Islands. The children have been learning many 
fascinating facts and they will be using this knowledge to create their own brochure about 

Skara Brae encouraging tourists to visit. 

In maths the year 4 children are learning about converting units of measure between mm, 
cm, m and km so please could you test them at home—perhaps you could get them to 

measure various items within the house. Year 3 are continuing to practise addition and 
subtraction using a formal column method. I would really appreciate it if you could practise 

this with them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email. 

Class 4 News 
Class 4 have had a wonderful first week back at school this week.  

In English, we have started our new book ‘Cosmic’, all about a boy who 
goes into out of space. The writing that the children have been writing 

so far in their sentence stacking lessons has been phenomenal.  

  

The children are loving our guided reading sessions, reading Cosmic, they 
are working hard on their infliction in their reading, and it is really 

paying off. 

  

Continuing on with our Dynamic Dynasties topic, in Art, this week, we 
have moulded Taotie masks out of clay. The children worked hard to 

perfect their masks, ensuring that they are symmetrical and as 
authentic to the Shang Dynasty as possible.  

  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact 
me via Dojo or email. 

 


